
COMMUNITY UPDATE FROM THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
August 2012

Dear Covington Lake Property Owners,

The Board has received many compliments concerning the new fence around the pool. Many felt as we 
did that it was time to upgrade. It seems more people are enjoying the pool than in previous summers.

There is an issue that, no matter how distasteful, must be brought to every one's attention. A person or 
persons decided it would be funny to put human or animal waste in the pool. (We don't know who did 
this stupid and disgusting thing, but we are reviewing the security tape and will find out.) The pool had 
to be closed for a full day in order to chemically clean the water. These chemicals are not inexpensive, 
but it was absolutely necessary to do in order to abide by DEHEC laws. If this happens many more 
times, DHEC has the authority to close the pool down AND have us pay a hefty fine.

I guess what we're asking is, please be observant as possible. If you notice anything that you feel is 
inappropriate, or just not right, please call a Board member ASAP, and we'll do what we can to resolve 
any pool issues. Also, just a reminder, no pets, or babies/young children in diapers.

Thank you for your concern and cooperation.

Covington Lake BOD


